
From:  on behalf of DPE PS ePlanning Exhibitions Mailbox
To: DPIE PDPS Carter St 2020 Mailbox
Subject: FW: Webform submission from: 2020 revised draft master plan for the Carter Street Precinct
Date: Wednesday, 9 September 2020 9:12:53 AM

From: noreply@feedback.planningportal.nsw.gov.au
<noreply@feedback.planningportal.nsw.gov.au> 
Sent: Tuesday, 8 September 2020 8:19 PM
To: DPE PS ePlanning Exhibitions Mailbox <eplanning.exhibitions@planning.nsw.gov.au>
Subject: Webform submission from: 2020 revised draft master plan for the Carter Street Precinct

Submitted on Tue, 08/09/2020 - 20:19
Submitted by: Anonymous
Submitted values are:
Submission Type:I am making a personal submission
First Name: David
Last Name: Orman
Name Withheld: No
Email: ormans9@bigpond.com
Suburb/Town & Postcode: 2127
Submission file: [webform_submission:values:submission_file]
Submission: REDUCE the building heights to improve traffic and everyone's quality of life. Stop trying to cram
too many people into too small a space. I would suggest it is greed that drives taller building heights. The
areas around this new development will bear the brunt of this greed. Provide infrastructure for all of these
people you intend to stuff into this area before it is built. I would like to think this statement would make a
difference but dollars will win out before common sense. I suspect those who make the decisions do not live in
this area.

URL: https://pp.planningportal.nsw.gov.au/CarterStreet
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